
 
August 10, 2020 
 
Dear Families & Friends, 
 
I hope that you and your families are staying well. The Sisters and I are praying for all of you. Our first 
priority is our Residents’ health and safety.  
 
Since our up-date last week, we have had one Resident who tested positive for the coronavirus. This 
Resident is in the hospital at this time.  Results are pending for five staff members and two Residents. 
Nursing staff are closely monitoring the Residents for symptoms of the virus.  
 
We are following the Minnesota Dep. Of Health guidelines by wearing facemasks, and those staff 
providing direct care are wearing protective eyewear throughout their shifts; they are also being 
screened per CDC/MDH recommendation. Housekeeping continues to disinfect all areas of the Home 
throughout the day. 
 
Unfortunately, at this time we will have to postpone the Essential Caregiver and Garden Visits.  
 
On a positive note we will continue with Window visits only, please schedule your weekday window 
visits by calling Patrice or Cassandra and for weekend window visits contact the front desk at 651-227-
0336.   
 
Please know we will up-date you as things change. We are very grateful to everyone for your 
understanding of our visitation restrictions.  Together let us pray to Saint Jeanne Jugan to stop the 
spread of the virus.  
 
Gratefully in Christ, 
 

 
 
Sister Theresa Louisa, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 
 
We could use donations of the following: 
 
Bottle Water 
Fresh Fruit 
Disposable Hinged Containers 
Stamps 
Lotion (3oz or 6oz sizes) 
Roll of White Paper (30in. X 1,000ft.) for Activities 
Disposable Cocktail Tumblers (8oz or 9oz) for Activities 
Hand Sanitizer 
Sanitizing Wipes 
Surgical Masks 



Homemade Masks 
Lysol Disinfectant Spray 
 

 
 


